Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: licensing reviews
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
All venues Leicestershire police have asked to be taken to a licensing review since 2018 to current date.
You clarified:
From 2018 to present date what venues within the city Centre (LE1) has Leicestershire police asked the Leicester city council to review their license. 

Answer:
This letter constitutes refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

The information can be found here by searching the agendas of the Licensing Hearings Sub Committees Browse meetings - Licensing (Hearings) Sub-Committee You will need to look at each agenda and find the ones that were reviews.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

